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Sponsor

Canadian Institutes for Health Research (CIHR)

Description

On April 13, 2017, CIHR announced several changes to the current Fall 2016 Project Grant and
the upcoming Spring 2017 Project Grant competitions.? For more information, read
the message from CIHR's Acting President [1].
For Questions, please contact
Office of Research

Ornella McCarron, Grants Officer
Research Services Office
519-824-4120 x52832
omccarro@uoguelph.ca [2]
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